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Mayor Jacobs Talks Splash Pads, Sports, and More 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which posts around 1 p.m., Knox County 
Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about a new splash pad, the Growth Policy Plan, and basketball. He 
also announces his next eat and greet. 
 
A new splash pad at French Memorial Park in South Knox County is on commission agenda this 
month. If approved, Knox County will have a splash pad in all four geographic regions. Ninth 
District Commissioner Carson Dailey was instrumental as well as Knox County Parks & 
Recreation Department in spearheading this project.  
 
He also discusses Longtime Farragut High School football coach Eddie Courtney’s retirement 
and coaching accomplishments. “Job well done, Coach,” says Mayor Jacobs. “Thank you for 
your tremendous contribution to our community and your impact on the lives of young people. 
We wish you the very best.” 
 
Next Wednesday, March 20 at 6:00 p.m., Mayor Jacobs will host a special evening Eat-and-
Greet at A Penne for Your Thoughts on Northshore to celebrate World Ravioli Day. All are 
welcome. 
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